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Fortude Bartender Label 
Integration Solution

The Bartender is a comprehensive barcode designing 
and labeling software for creating, automating, and 
managing labels, packing slips, barcodes, and more. 
The tool helps improve safety, security, efficiency, 
and compliance by optimizing businesses’ labeling, 
marking and printing processes.

The Fortude Bartender Label Integration Solution, 
which seamlessly integrates with Infor CloudSuite, 
includes an extensive label repository which covers 
most of the leading US retailers. The repository 
contains customer specific GS1 SSCC Labels, GTIN14 
(SSCC14) Labels, Carton Content Labels, Packing 
slips and Price Labels.  

As labeling is subject to different regulatory 
requirements in different industries across the globe, 
managing compliance becomes a challenge for 
businesses. With this solution, customers have 
access to a repository of pre-built labels and a 
proven robust solution.

Who is it for?
The Fortude Bartender Tool is ideal for brand owners 
and retailers who work with multiple customers who 
have different labelling requirements.

Benefits
A robust, easy-to-use deploy and pre-configured 
solution.

Choose from over 100 customer-specific labels 
designed to match industry regulations and standard 
practices.

A large repository of mostly commonly used shipping 
labels.

Highly optimized solution that supports more complex 
businesses scenarios such as drop shipping and 
e-commerce sales.

Easy to scale for new customers and can operate in 
very high volumes.


